
Crescent Valley High School Parents Organization 
Minutes 

May 9, 2018 
 

Coffee with the Principal 
Guest speaker:​  U.S. Marines recruiter, Staff Sergeant Delafuente.  He is assigned to the 
Albany, Oregon recruiting office. 
 
Opportunities in the military: 
The G.I. Bill provides for $68,000 toward higher education.  An ROTC scholarship will pay 
$180,000 toward college.  In ROTC, the recruit goes into the military as a second lieutenant. 
 
Requirements to join:  Student has to be on track to graduate, there are physical requirements. 
The delayed entrance program can be used to help interested students with grades if needed. 
If student is under 17, need parental permission to be involved with recruiting activities. 
 
The opportunities for women are the same as men. 
 
What does he like about being a Marine?  The camaraderie, the challenges. 
 
Staff Sergeant Delafuente plans on being more involved in school activities next year. 
 
Principal Aaron McKee: 
No spring conferences, contact teachers via email if you have questions. 
 
School Bond:  May ballots don’t need a super-majority to pass. 
 
The last meeting with the principal this year will be in two weeks. 
 
Business Meeting 
June CVPO Board Meeting:  June 6, 2018.  
Elections will be held next fall so new prospective members can be involved. 
 
Secretary’s Report 
April 11, 2018 Minutes were reviewed, accepted by Wayne, seconded by Patti. 
April 28, 2018 Minutes were reviewed, accepted by Patti, seconded by Wayne. 
 
National Honor Society Initiation on Monday, May 6, 2018 went well.  NHS members helped 
with cleaning up after the reception. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Barbara Ellis-Sugai, Secretary 
 
 


